
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) 

Minutes of October 25, 2013 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Deborah Leach, President 
Justin Preedom, Vice President of Governance 
Mariah Reynolds, Elections Coordinator 
Charles Hathaway, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
John Campbell, Roundtable Coordinator 
Krystal Crawford, Budget Coordinator 
Alicia Volkmar, Social Activities Coordinator 
Rachel Santiago, Recruiting Coordinator 
Chris De Vaun Parker, Publicity Coordinator  
Erzsebet Piros, Vice President of Events 
Danyell Upshaw, Diversity Coordinator 

 
SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT 
Allee Plouffe, Wellness Coordinator- Unexcused absence 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, Faculty Advisor 
Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor 
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor  
 
VISITING GUESTS 
Anita Lenear, President of Criminal Justice Club DCC 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:18pm 
The minutes of October 18

th
 were approved and submitted. 

 
SPEAK TO SEGA 
Mrs. Lenear returned to SEGA with a detailed proposal for funds for the following listed below.  Motions approved. 

 Chartered bus to Attica Prison - 11-11-13  

 CRJ speaker with refreshments – 11-20-13 

 Token of appreciation for guest speakers 

 6 CRJ Club shirts along with CRJ cups  
 

Mrs. Lenear will return to SEGA on November 8
th 

with detailed information concerning upcoming events. 
Mrs. Lenear has asked SEGA to approve amendments to the Criminal Justice Club Constitution.  The Criminal Justice Club has grown and they are need of more 
officers.  The SEGA members voted; vote passed to amend the Criminal Justice Club Constitution to allow more officers.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
SUNY Student Assembly 2013 – November 8-10, 2013:   Fall Conference Raddison, Riverside Rochester, New York.  Ms.  Piros , Ms. Reynolds and Ms. Crawford 
will be attending along with Faculty Advisor Eileen Lanzafame.   
Office Polices have been discussed and voted on. Office polices are in effect as of October 25, 2013  
Blood Drive on October 30, 2013, 10am -3pm, MPR and Breast Cancer check presentation November 1, 2013, 3pm, Wilmot Cancer Center. 
 
ADVISORS REPORT 
Ms.Wallace, informed the SEGA team about the luncheon with President Kress on October 31, 2013.   It is really an important opportunity to sit and converse 
with the President.  Ms. Wallace also reminded the SEGA students to meet at 4:45pm to setup for Family Fright Night. 
Dr. Humphrey thought it would be a good idea for one of the news stations to come down for the check presentation. 
Greg Wilson would like to see some of the SEGA team give blood at the Blood Drive on October 30, 2013. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:15 pm. 
Submitted by Catherin Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant 


